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Comments: Proposed Restriction of access to cibola area trails for mountainbikes

 

Dear U.S. Forest service and all those in authority of the decision to restrict mountainbike access to trails in the

Cibola area and Albuquerque area, please hear the plea from our community to stop the restriction of

mountainbikes from these already established areas where mountain bikes are allowed. This confiscation of trail

systems for mountain bikers would be a huge impact to the mountainbike community as well as commerce for

the surrouding areas that mountain bikers frequent because of these trails. I kindly ask you to reconsider

removing these treaured trails from our list of riding spots. Mountain bikes mean a great deal to me and i would

hate to see these trails be taken away as would thousands of other mountain bikers in the area. Thank you for

your time.

 

Sincerely, a Texas resident that loves biking in New mexico and would be very disappointed to not be able to

ride/spend money there when i visit

 

                                          Chaz Layman

 


